Lund, Thomas

From: Skidmore, Paul

Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 7:41 AM
To: John & Debbi Thorstad

Cc: Wahl, Vic; Clerk

Subject: RE: Zor Shriners

Hi John,

Thanks for inviting me to your office to explain your event. I think it will be a fun and
safe event, and I fully support it. Please consider this my formal endorsement of your
event. I have spoken with Captain Vic Wahl of the Madison Police Department, and he has
indicated that he has no problem with your event as well.

Good luck. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. I am copying this
email to Captain Wahl and the City Clerk's office to indicate my support.

Alder Paul Skidmore, 9th District
City of Madison

From: John & Debbi Thorstad <debbitS5@charter.net>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 6:37 AM

To: Skidmore, Paul

Cc: jwahl@cityofmadison.com; licensing

Subject: Zor Shriners

Paul, Thank you again for meeting with me last Thursday morning at the Zor Shrine office.
hopefully explained the plans for our June 14th Shriners membership appreciation picnic.

turned in the
" change of premises" form with payment to the city clerks office

also on Thursday morning. The orange
place card is hung in the window next to the front door of the Shrine Center.
Thanks again for your help and support.

John Thorstad




